Notice of Public Hearing

Notice is hereby given that the Village of Germantown Hills Zoning Board of Appeals
will hold a public hearing on August 26, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. at Village Hall located at 216
Holland Road in Germantown Hills. The purpose of the public hearing is for the Zoning
Board of Appeals to consider a zoning variance request submitted by Dr. Timothy
Kaufman for the property located at 387 Old Germantown Road, Germantown Hills, IL.
Dr. Kaufman seeks a variance to address the noncompliance with off-street parking
requirements under Section 9-7A-3(E) of the Village’s Zoning Code, as the property no
longer qualifies as a grandfathered nonconforming structure.

Anyone wishing to speak will be heard.
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